
The Chairperson 
Nevitt Lusk Action Group 
Nevitt 
Lusk 
County Dublin 

20 January 2009 

Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireacht urn Choonihno Caniliihooii 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaislean Bhaiie Sheain 
Contae Loch Garman. Eire 

T. +353 53 916 0600 
F: t353 53 916 0699 
E: infoOepa.ie 
W www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Ref WO231-01 

Re: Application for a waste licence by Fingal County Council for a proposed 
facility at Nevitt, Lusk, County Dublin, Register No: WO23 I-01 

Dear Sirs 

I am to refer to your letter of 1'' January 2009., addressed to Mr Bruce Misstear, in 
relation to the above waste licence application. 

As you are aware, the oral hearing is due to re-open at a fbture date. In these 
circumstances, you are advised that in the interest of all parties to the hearing your 
letter is being returned. You will of course have an opportunity to present this 
information to the Chairperson at the: reconvened Oral Hearing for consideration, if 
deemed appropriate. 

Yours faithhlly 

boeleen Keavey 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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The Chairperson 
Nevitt Lusk Action Group 
Nevitt 
Lusk 
County Dublin 
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Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghnionihaireacht um Choomhnii Conihrhaoil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Sheain 
Contae Loch Garrnan, Eire 

T. 1353 53 916 0600 
F. +353 53 916 0699 
E. info9epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Ref: WO231-01 

Re: Application for a waste licence by Fingal County Council for- a proposed 
facility at Nevitt, Lusk, County Dublin, Register No: WO231 -01 

Dear Sirs 

I am to refer to your letter of 1’‘ January 2009, addressed to ‘2nd Inspector for Project 
WO23 1-01 ’, in relation to the above waste licence application. 

As you are aware, the oral hearing is due to re-open at a fkture date. In these 
circumstances, you are advised that jn the interest of all parties to the hearing your 
letter is being returned. You will of course have an opportunity to present this 
information to the Chairperson at the reconvened Oral Hearing for consideration, if @ deemed appropriate. 

Yours faithfully 

hoeleen Keavey 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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